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Updates on Campus COVID-19 Vaccination 
Monday, Apr 12, 2021, 11:08AM 
 

Dear Members of the University, 

The Government launched the COVID-19 Vaccination Program in March 2021 to safeguard public health and 
to allow the resuming of normal activities of society gradually. Under this program, the Campus Medical Clinic 
previously announced that there is a limited quota for eligible HKUST members to receive Sinovac CoronaVac 
(科興 克爾來福) COVID-19 vaccination at the Clinic on a first-come-first-served basis.  

As the Government specifically request private doctors to see the patients before giving vaccination (see the 
Government’s Guide), the vaccination capacity of the Clinic, on top of their normal services, is limited. So far 
the booking has been made up to mid-May, and the Clinic reported that they have mostly used up their 
vaccination capacity, therefore the online pre-enrolment will stop now. If you have already received a phone 
call from the Clinic with confirmed time slots for vaccination, please stick to the booking. It is important to 
stick to the booking for both doses so as to make the best use of the resources of the Government and the 
Clinic. On the other hand, if you have not received any call from the Clinic after you have pre-enrolled online, 
please make alternative arrangements for vaccination at the Government’s Community Vaccination Centers. 

Let us all continue to fight the COVID-19 pandemic by following preventive measures and getting vaccination. 

 

Kind regards, 
Samuel Yu, Director of Health, Safety and Environment 

 

https://www.covidvaccine.gov.hk/pdf/VSS_DoctorsGuide.pdf
https://www.covidvaccine.gov.hk/en/

